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You have participated in the workshop, “Language Matters IV” and also had the opportunity to attend the Toni Morrison Society’s 2010 Conference in Paris.

Please reflect on the following:

1. What is your perception of students’ current ability to understand Morrison’s work at your institution or among your peers?  

2. What are (or what will be) your most frequent challenges when teaching Morrison in the classroom or approaching Morrison’s work as a reader?

3. How did discussing the translation and the global reception of Morrison’s work affect your ability to contribute to your students’ learning, to increase student participation, and to foster student enthusiasm? How did it contribute to your own reading/studying of Morrison?  

4. Based on the discussions in the workshop, which book (The Bluest Eye or Song of Solomon), would you want to use for a teaching/learning project?

5. Which aspects of the workshop and conference most engaged you as a participant? 

6. Which aspects of “logistics,” including communication, financial compensation, events, activities, etc. enhanced the workshop? Which aspects could be strengthened for future workshops?

7. What is your overall evaluation of the workshop and your participation in the conference (if relevant)?

8. What are your suggestions for building a virtual community of Language Matters participants?  (Please feel free to be as concrete as possible)

